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Dear Joanna Booth
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000
 
I can confirm that the information requested is held by Bristol City Council. I 
have enclosed copies of the information that is being released to you. 
 
"The skate strips are being introduced in response to local complaints raising 
concerns about damage to paving, trees, planters, benches and the ground 
close to monuments'.

Please provide the following:

1. the evidence of local complaints raising concerns about the matters listed by 
the council; where were they raised and how many were there?

Provided in the attached document.

2. Any correspondence about the installation of the 'stoppers' or 'skate strips' as 
mentioned by the council. I'd like to see emails from 1 March 2021 to 18 June 
2021. Please check in trash and drafts. Also include attachments to any emails.

Provided in the attached document.

Please be advised that names and contact details of council officers beneath 
third tier management, council members no longer in position and third parties 
have been redacted from supplied documents, as we consider this to be 
personal data that falls to be exempt under Section 40(2) of the FOI Act for 
personal data. Section 40(2) exempts information from disclosure where it is 
personal data of someone other than you and disclosure would put us in breach 
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of the principles of the Data Protection Act 2018 and the General Data 
Protection Regulation (GDPR) with which we are obliged to comply.

Please quote the reference number 17317061 in any future communications.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to 
ask for an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within 
two months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and 
should be sent to complaints.feedbxxx@xxxxxxx.xxv.uk.
 
If you are still dissatisfied with the Council’s response after the internal review 
you have a right of appeal to the Information Commissioner at:

The Information Commissioner's Office
Wycliffe House
Water Lane
Wilmslow
Cheshire SK9 5AF.
Telephone: 0303 123 1113

Website: www.ico.gov.uk

 
 
Yours sincerely
 
 
Bristol City Council


